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MESSAGE TO PARENTS AND CARERS FROM THE HEAD  
 
 

Wow – what a treat! The children started the day with an assembly from Skipping Pete from SkipBeatz. 

‘Amazing’, ‘Awesome’, ‘Incredible’ were words that the children used to describe his skipping ability. The 

children in KS1 and 2 have then had a lesson with him and to see the hard work and energy they put in 

was fab!         

                                          

 

 

 

 

I have just come out from watching Year 3 skip. I am sure we will have some super skippers on our hands 

and it will be great to see them try and match his enthusiasm! 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 
 

House Point Winners 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Kingfishers 

Attendance Award         

 
 

The best attendance award is presented to: 

Little Saplings 91.1 % Lime    94.8% 

Chestnut    89.8% Beech   93.9% 

Ash   96.3% 
Willow  99.4  %  

Sycamore  99.2 % Oak    94.1% 

Cedar   94.3 %  Elm   98.5% 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

Spring 1 

Thursday 25th January FoMT Cinema Night 
Monday 5th February PGL question session 3.30pm 
Wednesday 7th February Parents evening 
Thursday 8th February Parents evening 
Friday 9th February FoMT Family Fun Night 

Half Term 12th – 16th February 

Spring 2 

Monday 19th February Children return to school 
Wednesday 7th – Friday 9th March Year 4 PGL residential 
Thursday 8th March FoMT Cinema Night 
Friday 9th March Family Fun session 2.30pm 
Thursday 29th March Easter Bonnet Assembly 9.15am 
                                      FoMT Easter Egg hunt 3.30pm 

Easter Holiday Friday 30th March – Tuesday 17th April 

Summer 1 

Monday 16th April INSET day 

Tuesday 17th April Children return to school 

Half Term 28th May – Friday 1st June 

Summer 2 

Monday 4th June INSET day 

Tuesday 5th June Children return to school 

Thursday 12th July Reports out 

Friday 13th July Open Afternoon 2.30pm 

Wednesday 18th July Year 4 Leaver’s Production 

Friday 20th July Term ends 

 

FoMT Update 
 
If your child wishes to attend Cinema 
Night please pay by Tuesday 23rd 
January. 
 
We would be grateful if year 4 parents 
could return the reply slip regarding the 
year 4 jackets by Monday 22nd January.  
                                        

  

SMSC Weekly Snapshot 

On Monday the children learned about Martin 
Luther King as it would have been his birthday. 
They discussed how he persevered to change 
laws in America so everyone was treated fairly. 
Here are some quotes from the children: 
 
EYFS - 'We are all the same on the inside.' 'He is 
wearing a badge, it might be a Good to be 
Green badge because he is a good man.' 
 
KS1/KS2 - 'He is persevering, trying and trying 
again to have the same rights as white skinned 
people.' 
 
It is great to see the children truly 
understanding the meanings of our values. 
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